
Dear Committee Members,


The response to the pandemic has clearly shown that America’s 
education system favors politicians and teacher’s unions over students, 
and that parents need the freedom to choose the school that would best 
serve their children.  Students and parents greatly benefit from school 
choice, but unfortunately our education system here in ND does not offer 
that to citizens. However, HB 1281 would help to bridge the gap.  

This bill would assist in empowering parents to choose how and where 
their child is educated and would reduce financial barriers for families 
considering a variety of schooling options for their children.  


Please render a DO PASS on HB 1281



